
 

 

 

 
November 10, 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the Crestwood Human Rights and Tolerance 
Symposium. 
 
Canada is strengthened by our shared experiences, our differences and by the way we 
treat one another. This symposium will focus on promoting justice, diversity and 
inclusion with a focus on the Calls to Action of the Truth and Reconciliation 
Commission report. I am certain that this forum will stimulate a great deal of bold 
and creative thinking that will serve as a catalyst for positive social change. 
 
I would like to commend the faculty and students of Crestwood Preparatory College 
for organizing this meeting. I am certain that everyone will enjoy the keynote 
presentations given by Waneek Horn-Miller and Dr. Cynthia Wesley-Esquimaux, as 
well as the many workshops guided by respected Indigenous leaders. 
 
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and productive gathering. 
 
Sincerely,    
 

 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada   


